
From: Leach, Clint <jcleach@scda.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/3/2014 9:31:19 AM 
Subject: Gov's Conference Room

Katherine -  happy Monday! Wanted to check to see if it's possible for us to use the Gov's conference room over here 
on the 1st floor of the Wade Hampton Building, for a 20 person meeting on March 12, from 8:30-10:15. Could you 
check availability?

Thanks!

Clint

J. Clint Leach
SC Dept. of Agriculture
Asst. Commissioner -  External Affairs & Economic Development
(O) 803-734-2191
(C) 803-201-4874
jcleach@scda.sc.gov
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